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Happy New Year! 

This month the theme is: “Brrr…..It’s Cold!”
Tax Receipts
If you need a total amount of tuition paid for childcare for the 2023 school year, please see Mrs. Pum Noah’s Ark can give you a receipt for your taxes.  This is by request only.  Mrs. Pum will have the receipt ready for you the next school day.
Noah’s Ark Registration

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will be opening in February!  Please watch for more to come.  All children will be expected to use the bathroom facilities independently.  Teachers will always be able to assist when the occasional accidents happen.  
Also, this is the perfect time of year to add a day or extend the day a bit longer with our extended care option.  If you believe your child would be interested in taking part, please let us know.  

January 9th 
We will be baking and decorating Gingerbread cookies.  It will be an exciting day, I have a feeling!  The children will decorate a gingerbread cookie for their snack.  While the cookies are baking the children will hear the story of the gingerbread boy! 

January 24th and 25th   
Pajama Day! Children can wear pajamas and slippers to school. 
January 31st
Winter Fun Day!  Students will enjoy various winter activities around the school.
Weather Watch
As a reminder, if the Burlington School District closes because of severe weather conditions, Noah’s Ark Preschool will be closed also.  It will be announced on WTMJ, station 620 on AM Radio and on other local TV stations as well.  Please listen for the Burlington School closing. 
Winter Clothes Reminder 
Your child needs to have winter outside clothes at school every day it is above 20 degrees and if there is snow on the ground. If there is not snow on the ground then boots and snow pants are not needed. We go outside everyday unless the temperature is under 10 degrees. 
January 15th – No School

January 26th – No School

News from the Classrooms

“January is here and Mrs. Pum’s class is ready to have some winter fun. This month we will be making penguins for “P”, an igloo and talking about creatures that are awake at night. We will be working on our numbers, letters, and of course our cutting skills. Mix in gingerbread and pajama day and it is sure to be a great month!” –Mrs. Pum
“Welcome back!  We hope that you all had a wonderful holiday.  January is full of activities with ice, snowflakes, snowmen, and animals that live in the cold.  This month we will be working on the number 5 and letters D, Q, P, and B.  Lets hope some snow comes our way!” – Mrs. D’Alie
Happy New Year!!

Noah’s Ark Teachers
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